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Pilon, Janet

Subject: 461 Green rd, Stoney Creek

From: Judy Mount

Sent: February 25, 2020 8:21 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: 461 Green rd, Stoney Creek

To whom it may concern,

It is with great disappointment to hear that this development is actually in the process and may happen. | kindly ask on
behalf of myself, my children and my community whom have spoken loudly that you vote to not agree of this
development going forward. With some research and consideration you will clearly see that this will create substantial
infrastructure issues for the current residents paying substantial taxes and Already in a flood zone. There is also minimal
information given to the residents of this community, perhaps since WE are being clear of our thoughts with regards to
this development. OUR words and thoughts should mean something as we are the ones whom live there and will suffer

the consequence of you decision, all based on money.

Thank you,

Judy Mount, Alexandra Kamphuis and Charles Kamphuis Sent from my iPhone




